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I do not believe this bill should pass because it infringes upon Licensed 

Acupuncturists’ qualified, time-tested practice with the language for “needle 

insertion”. That needs to be removed. PTs are not qualified to perform “needle 

insertion” under the guise of “dry needling”, a watered down version of acupuncture.  


